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Tuition Information – Math Program and Group Chess Classes 

Tuition for all Studygascar programs is paid monthly and is due in advance on the first day of the month. For 
example, tuition for September is paid on or before September 1st. The monthly tuition is non-refundable and 
is earned by Studygascar in full after a student attends at least one session during the month. 
 

Tuition Information – Private Math and Chess Lessons 

The space for private math and chess lessons is limited.  If you would like to reserve a spot for private lessons, 
the tuition is due on the first day of the month for all private lessons scheduled for that month.  If you would 
like to schedule one lesson at a time, the tuition is due on the day of the lesson before the lesson starts.  Without 
reservation, the time of lessons might be different from week to week based on available non-reserved time 
slots for private lessons. 
 

Make-Up Policy 

Math Program: If your child has missed his or her scheduled math session, the make-up can be done in the same 
month only.  No credits are offered towards next month’s tuition. 
 
Once a Week Group Chess Classes: If your child missed his or her group chess class, the make-up can be done 
in the same month only.  No credits are offered for missed group chess classes. 
 
Twice a Week Group Chess Classes: If your child missed his or her group chess class, the make-up can be done 
in the same month only.  No make-ups are offered if the child attended at least 6 group chess classes a month.  
No more than two group chess classes are allowed in the same week.  No credits are offered for missed group 
chess classes. 
 
Private Lessons: At least 48-hour notice is required for cancellation of a private lesson to avoid a charge.  The 

lesson can be rescheduled based on availability. 

 

Please note that parents are not allowed in any of our in-person classes. 

  


